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Signing Pages – Father Joes Silver Jubilee 
 

This weekend the Committee for the celebration of Father Joe’s Silver Jubilee have placed some sheets around the 

church for parishioners to write messages of congratulation to Father Joe.  The messages can be of any length even 

just a signature, and everyone has to opportunity to let him know how special he really is.  These pages will eventually 

be compiled into a book for Father Joe to keep and look back on for many years to come.  The sheets will also be 

available at the luncheon today at the Camden Civic Centre during the course of the function. 

 

 

Celebrate the Season of Creation  

1 September – 4 October 

Spring is almost upon us and Pope Francis invites us to celebrate September as a ‘Season of Creation’. This is a time 

for individuals and communities to “reaffirm their personal vocation to be stewards of creation.” It is a “precious 

opportunity to renew our personal participation in our vocation as custodians of creation.” You are invited to take part 

and over coming weeks more resources will be on offer to support this initiative within our Diocese. Further details on 

this year’s Season of Creation can be found on the Global Catholic Climate Movement website 

http://catholicclimatemovement.global/act/. Further information on Diocesan resourcing can be obtained by calling 

Darren McDowell on 4222 2463 or darren.mcdowell@dow.org.au. 

 

Forest Lawn upcoming services 

Father’s Day Memorial Service – 2 September 

All are invited to attend a special remembrance service in honour of our departed and loved fathers at 10.00am on Saturday 

2 September in the North Chapel at Forest Lawn Memorial Park.  Complimentary refreshments will be provided. 

After Dark, Dispelling the Myth – 12 September 

Forest Lawn Memorial Park was established in 1962 on a former dairy farm property and there have been over 30,000 

cremation services and 11,500 burial services conducted at Forest Lawn to date. This is a unique opportunity to visit the 

memorial park after dark, and hear some of the fascinating facts of the park.  Bookings essential please call 9606 5822 for 

the evening of 12 September at 6.30pm. 
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